Sept. 2009

AMA #197 IMAA #687

Glitch Busters



Next Club Meeting: Tuesday October 6, 2009

@

Newark Senior Center

7:30pm

Inside this issue:

Prez Sez 1

Minutes 2

Helpful Info 3

Contacts 4

Please keep our flying site
clean by removing all
trash and debris when you
finish flying for the day!

The Prez Sez

It's Picnic Time! The club picnic is planned for Sunday Sept 27. The board has voted to "upscale" the event; besides getting Angus burgers and high quality dogs, we will have a free raffle for \$500.00 worth of models, etc. Each attending member will get a ticket for the drawing to be held around 2:00 pm. I am working with G-Force Hobbies to get our money's worth in prizes.

We will dedicate the plaque honoring Carl Cantera during the picnic.

There are a lot of other picnics and events in the area this time of year. SKSS is holding their Swap Meet and Fun fly at the White Claw Creek field on Saturday the 5th; First State RC has their picnic on Saturday the 19th; Salem County RC's picnic is on Sunday the 20th. We are invited to attend all of these events.

The monthly membership meetings will continue to be held at the Newark Senior Center. It is a comfortable and accommodating place.

John

Delaware R/C Club Meeting Minutes

General Membership Meeting of the Delaware R/C Club Tuesday August 4, 2009

- President John Kirchstein called to order at 7:35PM.
- · Show and Tell:

Dick Stewart brought a Long EZ and P47 Giovanni Ciranni brought a Chipmunk Jim Schlapfer brought a Laser

- Treasurer Report: John Kirchstein
 Mark McQuaide was out of town
- Old Business:

Report on the Warbirds event Report on the Helis over Delaware

New Business:

Club Picnic on September 27,2009 A day in Delaware heli fun fly October 11, 2009 Club Auction and Swap meet on November 7, 2009

Submitted by: Greg Schock / Secretary

Delaware R/C Club Auction

Never too early to start preparing for the annual Delaware R/C Club auction. This years event date will be November 7, 2009 at Shue Middle School. For more information please contact the auction event director Dick Stewart at:

balticply@aol.com

Delaware R/C Club Picnic

The Delaware R Club picnic will be held on Sunday the 27th of September. All are invited. This is also the date we will dedicate the memorial plaque for Carl Cantera.

Message from the Safety Officer

FLYING FIELD SAFETY/RULE REMINDER

- Smoking is not allowed in the pits. Cigarette butts are to be placed in the cans provided and not tossed on the ground in the spectator area or parking lot.
- Children (as spectators) and pets are not allowed in the pit area or flight line.
- Taxiing a model under power (gas or electric) in the pits is not allowed.
- Models with internal combustion engines must be properly restrained while starting.
- Low, high speed fly-bys are to be performed on the far side of the runway, never nearer than the centerline of the runway. It makes no difference how good a pilot is if the airplane is no longer under their control.

Delaware RC Dues for 2010 are payable online

We have setup the website and our membership application so that you may now download the application, fill it out on-screen, mail it to Mark and pay the dues by PayPal. Presently, you must go to PayPal and send the money to the dues address: dues@delawarerc.org



Glitch Busters
is a monthly publication of the
Delaware R/C Club:
www.delawarerc.org

President: John Kirchstein John@kirchstein.net

Vice President: Tim Asbury spyderr@atlanticbb.net

Secretary: Greg Schock dadschock@msn.com

Treasurer: Mark McQuaide <u>markmcquaide@verizon.net</u>

Safety Officer: Preston LeSage phlesage@comcast.net

N/L Editor: Vaughn LeSage vlesage@verizon.net

